COPrY ASSOCIATION FRANCAISE DES AMIS
DU ROERICH MUSEUM

No. 3k34 Paris, August 1lth, 1931

Mrs. Sina Lichtmann
Vice-President
Roerich Nuseum

New York

Dear lrs. Lichtmann:

Just received your letter of July 3lst, for waich,
please, accept my thanks.

Regarding Dr. Zavadsky's proposals, I do not know,
of course, whether it will be possible to carry them out, but I
think it my duty to seize every opportunity of spreading knowledge
of Urusvati*s work., Dr. Zavadsky thinks she can raise funds for a
biological laboratory in Naggar, Kulu. She has acquainted the members
of the "International Radiological Congress'in Paris with the
activities of the Himalayan Research Institute. 1 did not think
it wise to discourage her, but it goés without saying that i did
not assume the slightest engagement as to further developments.,
I have referred the whole question to Dr. Georges de Roerich, asking
whether he would be pleased to empower Dr. Zavadsky with the gathering
of funds for the above said laboratory, eventually under the
auspices of the CANCER RESEARCH DIVISION of the NEW YORK UNIVERSITY.(ﬂi)
Generally speaking, I think Dr., Zavadsky's cooperation will be
useful in Burope, and, as tothe scope of this cooperation, I am
completely in agreement with the thoughts expressed in your letter
of July 3lst. 1 expect, also, to get new instructions from Dr.
Georges de Roerich on that point.

The work in connection with the Bruges Conference
is steadily progressing, as you may see from my regular weekly reports.

Kindly let me know about the possibilities regard-
ing subscriptions for the French edition of Dr. de Roerich's work.

My parents wish to be remembered to you. Please,
convey my cordial greetings to Mr. Lichtmanr, and to our dear friends
at the Museum.

With best wishes, 1 remain

Faithfully yours,

(sigwd) Dr. George G. Chklaver

..ueral Seeretary




